
 

Issue 15- Summer 2023 A Look at How Your Support Made a Difference! 



     Your support sent 40 children to a beautiful camp in the 
mountains of Romania. THANK YOU! 
     The theme of the VBS camp this year was ‘What a 
Friend We Have in Jesus’. Getting these children to 
understand that Jesus desires a personal relationship with 
Him was a pure privilege. 
     Team members were amazed at how well-behaved the 
children were and how eager some of them were to learn. 
The spirit was moving in the lives of some children in a 
way that surely will produce good fruit. 
     It is only because of your generous support that kids 
began to trust God and accept Jesus as their Lord and 
Savior. Lots of seeds were planted during camp this year.  
     Now please pray that the Holy Spirit will grow those 
seeds into something beautiful! 

 

 

 

 

     The importance of the experiences camp and the other 
activities YOU support cannot be overstated! 

     It is because of your love, prayers and support of 
these children that the love of Jesus moves in their 
precious little hearts!  THANK YOU! 

 

  

#becauseofyou >>> 

(continued from page 1) 

Sebastian says…” thank you for 
making my summer the best ever! 

AMIN!” 

 

YOU TURNED A SUMMER DAY INTO A SUMMER BLAST! 

Let these short testimonies 

move your heart! 

” Thank you for giving 40 children 
the chance to explore their faith at 

camp this year!”- Dacian 
Moldovan 

” We’ve been doing this for 18 straight 
years and it still brings JOY to my 

heart! – Tim Oloffson 

     “The seeds that were planted into the 
hearts of these children will bear tremendous 

fruit for the Tarnaveni community for 
generations to come.”  

-Point of Hope Director Liviu Turcu 



 

  

 

A TREMENDOUS BACK TO SCHOOL BASH! 

 

#becauseofyou >>> 

 THANK YOU FOR A 
SUCCESSFUL SCHOOL 
YEAR @ POINT OF HOPE! 

       On July 27, Another Child hosted 
a back-to-school event at Mosby Park 
in Cleveland, TN. 400 children came 
for a fun day as ACF volunteers 
provided food, games, and best of all, 
new school shoes and socks to all the 
kids! 
       As the kids enjoyed the sunny 
weather, they also heard a special 
message about faith. It was a joyful 
event bringing the Cleveland 
community together to prepare for the 
upcoming school year.  
       Read more about this event on the 
ACF website. 

BACKPACKS GALORE! 
FILLED & DISTRIBUTED 

Blessing local children w/backpacks! 
   It is an incredible thing to see 40 or so volunteers 
come together and work together as a single unit to 
bring the Good News of Jesus to children in our local 
communities. 
   This is exactly what happened on Thursday, July 18 
in Walnut, Illinois. 600 backpacks were filled with 
school supplies donated by generous donors and 
distributed to local schools!! 

     

A Thank You message from the entire 
Point of Hope Staff! 
     “The 2023-2024 school year has come to a close 
and we want to express our gratitude to those who 
supported us and were with us during this period. 
     Thanks to your support, we managed to carry out 
our activities without any hindrance. You provided us 
with all the necessary materials. We are glad that you 
chose us and supported us! 
     This school year has brought FANTASTIC results 
for the children of the Point of Hope. The children of 
the Point of Hope thank you for all the support!” 

 

Thank you for the prayers you offer up. The 
atmosphere inside the POH is special. We all know it 
is because of the blessing of our Lord.”

We hope you enjoy reading about how the teacher is 
working hard to have these children think beyond 
their current circumstances. Please be assured that the 
kids are being loved and are being presented with the 
Gospel on a daily basis.



   If a child and their family doesn’t receive the 
help they need in time, then sickness due to un-
clean water will remain in their homes.  I don’t 
want that to happen, and neither do you.  

   You and I both know that clean water is im-
portant! However, we also know that being spirit-
ually clean is important too. This is why your gift 
of $30 will also provide a family Bible, which will 
be treasured in the home.  

   Jesus showed us the perfect example of how to 
help people in need. Taking care of a neighbor’s 
physical need first opens the door for spiritual 
growth. You can make all this happen with a sim-
ple gift of $30. 

   While you have this newsletter in your 
hand, would you send in a gift?  You’ll 
love knowing that you helped a family in 
their time of need. 

 

Will you send a gift today? 

YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED! 

 

Your Support is needed by September 10! 

   “Therefore with joy you will draw 
water from the wells of salvation” 
                                        -- Isaiah 12:3  

     A lack of clean and filtered water is leaving 
children and their families without the most 
basic essential earthly item they need to sur-
vive. This is simply unacceptable is today’s 
world. 

     Your gift will help a child and their family 
by providing clean filtered drinking water in 
their home.  Your gift of a water filter 
also includes a family Bible, which pro-
vides the more important Living Water that 
Jesus talks about throughout the gospel of 
John. 

     It is urgent that you give before September 
10. I know how much you care about the kids 
God has called us to serve.  


